Dear Mr. Cirker,

I am writing now to let you know that I have undertaken to teach for a term at Michigan State University, and have just learned, what I could not have taken for granted, that the line of my work with which there is particular interest on that campus, is that which concerns population genetics.

It would therefore make a difference to my plans and others if I knew for certain that your reprint, or second edition, whichever way it may be regarded, of my "Genetical Theory of Natural Selection" will be available from early September this year. There would be a certain advantage for the book in it being the subject for active discussion in such a group that is in view; at least, this might avoid such very creduleus reviews, as in the Middle West, but nowhere else, greeted my book on inbreeding.

Sincerely yours,